
U.S.  Department  
of Transpo rtation  
Federal  Aviation  
Administration  

November 21, 2013  

Dear Industry Professional;  

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is circulating Draft Advisory Circular (AC)  
150/5210-17- Programs for Training of Aircraft Rescue and Firefighting Personnel, to  
interested industry associations to  obtain comments and recommendations on the proposed  
changes.  

Please review this draft and submit comments as appropriate.  Changes to this document are  
indicated with change bars in the margins and color-coded in bold blue for your  
convenience.  

Comments should be submitted on a separate document and not embedded in the draft AC.  
Additionally, please provide justification for  all comments regarding oppositions with  
recommended modifications.  

Please submit comments on the provided Comments Matrix and reference the paragraph in  
question with your recommended change.  Please email the completed comments matrix to  
Marc Tonnacliff at marc.tonnacliff@faa.gov  

Comments received by January 31, 2014 will be considered for inclusion in the AC.  

A PDF version this AC  is posted on the FAA website at:  
http: //www .faa. gov I airports/resources/ draft  advisory  circulars/.  

Sincerely,  

Brian Rushforth,  Manager  
Airport Safety and Operations Division, AAS-300 
 




